
 

HP/SEC/                                                                                          8th September, 2020  
 
 
1. BSE Ltd. 
    Corporate Relationship Department,                       
    1st Floor, New Trading Ring,                                     
    Rotunda Building, P. J. Towers,                               
    Dalal Street, Fort,                                                      
    Mumbai - 400 001 

2. National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
    Exchange Plaza, 5th floor, 
    Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
    Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
    Bandra (East), 
    Mumbai - 400 051 

 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
 
 
Sub: Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements)  
        Regulations, 2015  
        -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
The Company has received Letter of Award for the work of Rs.134.82 Crores (excluding 

GST) from Rural Water Supply & Sanitation, Odisha, for the work of Execution of Rural 

Piped Water Supply Projects pertaining to Kashinagar & Gumma Block of Gajapati including 

5 years operation and maintenance on EPC Contract. The project is to be completed within 

2 years. 

  
The Agreement will be signed in due course.  
 

This is for your information and dissemination on your website. 

 
Thanking you,   

                             Yours faithfully, 
                                                         For The Indian Hume Pipe Company Limited, 

 
 
 

                            S. M. Mandke 
                                  Company Secretary       

                                                                                                    FCS 2723 
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